
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 20, 2017 

 

TITLE: AdvancED Accreditation Amphitheater High School  

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
The Arizona Council, representing the North Central Association (NCA) a division of AdvancED, an 

International Commission on Accreditation and School Improvement, has elected to recognize quality schools 

that have continuously accredited for 70 years. 

 

Amphitheater High School is being recognized for 70 years of commitment to continuous school 

improvement and the implementation of quality strategies directed at meeting the best practices of our 

profession.  

 

Amphitheater High School has been effectively engaged in the accreditation process for 70 years and has had 

a positive impact on students through a number of generations.  By engaging in quality school improvement 

efforts and continuous accreditation, Amphitheater students have moved on to successful futures where their 

credits earned have been recognized and valued in this country and throughout the world.  

 

Mike Bejarano will present this recognition to Amphitheater High School. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is item is being presented to the Board for information and recognition.  

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                  
      
                                                                     

___________________________________________________________     _________ 
Michael Bejarano, Chief Academic Officer, Secondary Education 6-12                Date: June 13, 2017 
  
 

_______________________________                      ____________________________  
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                            Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


